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There are no compulsory charges for the usual curricular activities at the school. 
 
For some activities, such as off-site visits or after-school enrichment clubs, the school 
asks for a voluntary financial contribution in order for the activity to take place. In 
such circumstances, parents receiving income support or family credit will have the 
cost of the activity subsidised by the school. No child will be excluded from an 
activity because the parents have not made a voluntary contribution. However, the 
school may have to cancel planned events if there is insufficient financial support. 
 
Some of the music tuition which takes place during the school day is paid for by the 
parents direct to the tutor and is not covered by voluntary contributions. 

 
ANNUAL CONTRIBUTION 

 

An annual voluntary donation of £20 is requested to help meet the costs of extra 
activities such as cooking, needlework, visiting speakers or theatrical groups and Key 
Stage celebration/ enrichment days.   There is no obligation to make such donations 
and no child will be omitted from any such activity, but without substantial parental 
support such activities could not continue. 
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